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Friday 11th December 2020 
 
 
Copies to: All Members of the Governing Body 
   
 
Dear Parents and Guardians  
 
 
Parent Governor Election - Bicton C E Primary School and Nursery 
 
 
The following parent governor has been duly elected* by the parents of this school:- 
 
 

Ms Jessica Greenwood  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Natalie Johnson 
Head teacher  
 
 
*election can happen in one of two ways: 

- If the same number or fewer nominations are received, the process will stop before a vote takes place 
and the person becomes a governor at that point; 

- A vote takes place if there are more nominations received than there are parent governor vacancies. 

 
 

Please see below Ms Greenwood’s personal statement for the position: 
 

“I work at the Hospital in Cancer Services and have previously been an Officer for a 
National Organisation for 6 years. I am familiar with policies, procedure and standards 
and am passionate about education and helping people. My eldest is nearing his 
GCSE’s and I have had two children attend Bicton Primary, one of which is still a 
student. I have experienced all ages and classes and would love the opportunity to use 
this to support Bicton Primary School, its students, staff and parents to serve them all 
and meet their needs both now and in the years to come.” 
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